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Dear Ali, 
 
On behalf of the Manningham Business Network (MBN), I am pleased to inform you that your application 
for membership has been approved. I’d like to take this opportunity to welcome you to our group and wish 
you all the best in our association.  
 
MBN’s motto is Share, Learn & Grow and we trust during your membership that is exactly what you will 
experience.  
 
We encourage all members to share their knowledge with others in the group to help everyone’s business 
grow. It is not mandatory for you to recommend other businesses from the group, though we do 
encourage you to build relationships and trust with other members so that referrals between businesses 
will organically occur.  
 
To comply with SPAM legislation, Ali, it is of particular importance that you do not market directly to the 
Membership base without the individual’s permission.  Please be aware, too, that in the spirit of our 
Association, we do not allow any form of multi-level marketing within MBN.  
 
Finally, we feel it’s important that all members are aware of how wonderfully we are supported by our 
partners– Manningham Business (an arm of the Manningham City Council) who provide promotion of our 
events and the room for our open meetings and Bendigo Community Banks of Doncaster East and 
Templestowe Village who provide financial support to assist in the running of our events and value to 
members.   We suggest that you take advantage of Council’s “Find Your Local’ campaign.  Businesses can 
submit content for inclusion by adding @findyourlocalmanningham as a collaborator to their Instagram 
posts or submitting images or videos and captions through the Council’s webform at 
manningham.vic.gov.au/find-your-local. 

Ali, if you have any questions, concerns or ideas relating to MBN, please feel free to contact me via the 
contact details below. MBN is an organisation for its members and we thrive on the initiatives and input 
from everyone.  
 
Once again, a warm and enthusiastic welcome to Planet Wealth Pty Ltd – it’s so great to have you with us 
and we all look forward to seeing you at our future events!  
 
With kindest regards and best wishes for your success. 
Elaine Dickson,  President. 
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